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   28th November 2019 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd December 
Temora Excursion 

Tuesday 3rd December 
Swimming 1:00pm to 

3:00pm 

Wednesday                   
4th December 

Kindergarten Orientation 

 

Mrs Emma Speirs 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK KIDS IN THE KITCHEN! 

Chloe Andrews 
Persisting with challenging         

musical pieces for improvement 
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It is Week 7 already and I cannot believe how quickly this term is going. We still have a 
lot of learning, excursions and our school presentation evening and production to      
complete. Thank you to the parents and community members who were able to help 
with our prop making for ‘The Grinch’. We will continue to work on these props as we 
approach our  big night. If you have any old Christmas decorations that could be used to 
decorate the hall or some time to help make props, please let the school or our P & C 
know. All offers of help are very welcome. 
 

Kids in the Kitchen  
Last week we held our Kids in the Kitchen luncheon at the school. The students prepared 
some beautiful meals and did a wonderful job of setting up the table. Toby gave a lovely 
thank you speech to our Parent & Community members who have come in each         
fortnight  during the year to assist our students with the Kids in the Kitchen program. It 
was really special to make bread with grain straight out of the header box and to use 
local produce like Toby’s fresh hen eggs and vegetables from the community garden. The 
students’ cooking skills have increased substantially and it is great to see them trying 
new foods and enjoying the process from paddock to plate. Kids in the Kitchen has been 
a very successful program this year and I look forward to continuing it in 2020 with the 
support of our P & C. 
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Excursion to Temora Rural Museum 
Just a reminder that we are all going to  the Temora Rural           
Museum on Monday. This is to consolidate our learning in 
history this term and to see the Bald Archy Exhibition,   
exposing the students to a variety of artwork styles. The    
P & C is sponsoring this event and, as part of the day, we 
are going to take the students shopping for their secret 
Santa gifts. Each student will be given $10 from the P & C 
to purchase a gift for another student. Students will have 
to select, purchase and get change (if any), wrap and place 
their gift under our school Christmas tree. This will be a 
great practical money sense activity for the students. After 
this, we will be going to the Temora pool to practise our 
swimming.  
 

Our PBL focus this week 
Our Positive Behaviour for Learning focus is on self-
regulation. We have discussed how we can recognise how 
our body feels, our reactions to different situations and 
possible strategies we could use to keep us calm and     
respectful. 

Josh Hawkins  was the winner of the children’s trivia from 
last week and the runners-up were Megan Waters and   
Matilda Osborne. The xylophone belongs to the percussion 
group of instruments. The adult trivia was won by Jack   
Fisher. The constellation Crux is better known as the   
Southern Cross. 

Good luck with this week’s questions: 

 

Adult question: 
Name the man  who brought rabbits to 
Australia in 1859 for the purpose of 
hunting on his Victorian property? 

 

 

Children’s question: 
What number does the Roman    
numeral “C”    represent? 

TRIVIA CORNER 

 

 

  
   

Why is the letter “T” 
like an island? 

Because they are both 
in the middle of  

WATER! 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Ardlethan Central School 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 
The Beckom Community are invited to attend 

the Ardlethan Central School Presentation 
Night to be held on  

Tuesday 17th December 

7:00pm at the Ardlethan Memorial Hall  

Beckom Public School 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 
Friday 13th December 

Beckom Hall 

6:00pm:  Performance by students 

6:45pm:  Barbecue Dinner provided by P & C  

7:15pm:  Presentation  

All Welcome 


